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Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter of
22nd June to Sir Keith Joseph enclosing the draft of a
Command Paper in response to the report of the Select
Committee regarding the position of the Concorde programme.

I am in general agreement with the tenor of the draft
but there is one comment that I would like to make in
connection with paragraph 9(d) where you refer to an
assumption that in the event of cancellation there could be
immediate redeployment by the manufacturers of 25% of those
made redundant. For our part we would be very anxious to
ensure that Rolls Royce and British Aerospace at Bristol
did not simply load surplus labour onto Ministry of Defence
contracts and we would be controlling this situation very
stringently. In the light of what we know of the present
circumstances of these two plants we do not believe that the
assumption of a 25% redeployment within RolIls~Royce Bristol
and British Aerospace Bristol is any longer valid. I suggest,
therefore, that paragraph 9(d) be reworded so that whilst
making full play of the possibilities of Jjob creation within
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the Bristol area it does reflect current thinking on the
possibilities of redeployment within Rolls Royce and
British Aerospace.

Copies of this letter go to the recipients of yours.

Lord Trenchard







